Shoreline Master Program

The City of Chewelah is undertaking a periodic review of its Shoreline Master Program (SMP), as
required by the Washington State Shoreline Management Act (SMA) (RCW 90.58).

The City of Chewelah is scheduled to complete this latest periodic review by June 2023, with
final approval by the Department of Ecology slated for Spring of 2023.

Supporting Documents

Chewelah SMP 1.13 MB

SEPA Non-Project Environmental Checklist 274.5 KB
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Chewelah SMP Public Participation Plan 217.89 KB

Chewelah Shoreline Master Program (SMP) - Final 3.07 MB

Chewelah Ordinance 980 to Adopt SMP 4.02 MB
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